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New York, 23 December 2011 

 The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the United Nations presents its 
compliments to the United Nations Division for Ocean Affairs and the Law of the 
Sea and has the honour to refer to communication No. ONU-05864 of 19 December 
2011, by which the Mission transmitted Mexico’s partial submission on the eastern 
polygon in the Gulf of Mexico to the Commission on the Limits of the Continental 
Shelf. 

 In that respect, the Division should note that the datum used throughout the 
submission is ITRF92. In view of the foregoing, the Permanent Mission of Mexico 
kindly requests the Division to issue this note together with the executive summary 
of the submission in order to facilitate its appropriate analysis. 

 The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the United Nations takes this opportunity 
to convey to the United Nations Division for Ocean Affairs and the Law of the Sea 
the renewed assurances of its highest consideration. 
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